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Dear Treasured Friend, 

Your gifts to The Guilford Foundation over the years have been a critical source of 
support across our town, from mental health services to arts programs to uniforms 
for participants in Special Olympics. 
	
The needs that emerged suddenly and urgently in 2020 were vast—and have 
lasted longer than any of us anticipated. When we first put out a call for help, your 
generosity was swift and breathtaking. 
	
In 2021, despite having done so much in 2020, you did it again. You went above and 
beyond, and we had our second largest year in contributions—second only to 2020. 
We were amazed, and it allowed us to continue our work to help the community.
	
Thanks to your generosity, we were able to continue our efforts to assist those 
Guilford residents who were hardest hit by the COVID19 pandemic. We were able 
to prioritize basic needs (including food, shelter, and emergency financial services), 
mental health services, childcare, social services, social justice, and economic 
recovery and development.
	
We are so grateful for you, our caring Guilford neighbors. We hope the stories that 
follow in this booklet give you a sense of just how profound your impact has been on 
the Guilford community during the last year. 

Gratefully,

Thank you for proving—once again—
that our supporters love our Guilford 
community. You are generous, caring, 

and compassionate.

Liza Janssen Petra
Executive Director

Peter Barrett
Board Chair

Peter C. Barrett
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If Covid-19 has provided any life lesson at 

all, it might be a greater appreciation for 

the balancing act that so many families 

find themselves doing just to get by.  In the 

frightening early days of the pandemic, 

that balancing act came crashing down 

as schools closed and the workforce was 

divided between those who could work from 

home and essential employees who had to 

be present no matter the risk.  While many 

have returned to a sense of normalcy, some 

families have been permanently impacted by 

health or job changes and have returned to 

the stress and uncertainty of the balancing 

act once again.

The Guilford Before and After School 

Care Program (BASC), part of the Guilford 

“To know that my kids are safe, enriched, and happy is all I 

could ever ask for.  Every chance I get, I tell people about the 

generosity of my community; how lucky we are to be part 

of it and how I will forever give back in thanks for what we 

have been given.” - Michele Meoli

GRANT RECIPIENT

Center for Children, has always been part 

of the support system for families.  And 

while The Guilford Foundation has long 

been a partner, this year additional grant 

money was set aside specifically for tuition 

assistance and scholarship, allowing BASC 

to offer its full range of services to 203 

families with a total of 265 children.  

“The number of families needing financial 

assistance has increased,” according to 

Jessica Catlin, director of BASC.  “Luckily 

we have had the continued support of The 

Guilford Foundation so that we have never 

had to turn a family away.”  

In many towns, the early childhood 

education and extended care are provided 

through the public school system.  In 

Guilford, those services are instead provided 

through the non-profit Guilford Center for 

Children. Consequently, fundraising and 

grant solicitation are needed to keep state-

licensed programs — BASC for school-aged 

children and Early Education Program for 

preschool ages — in the black.  

“Grants are a very big part of our program,” 

Catlin says, “and they demonstrate how 

amazing the community is in showing its 

support for our work.”

BASC serves children at Calvin Leete, 

Guilford Lakes and AW Cox Elementary 

Schools, as well as middle school students 

through age 12.  They work closely 

with Guilford Public Schools to provide 

programming throughout the school year 

Supporting Families:

Guilford Before and After School 
Care Program (BASC)
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during vacations and holidays that many 

typical workers don’t get off.  In addition, 

they run weekly summer camps around 

themes like sports, science, animals or 

community helpers.  

Catlin says they are hoping to expand the 

middle school program in the near future, 

recognizing the need for this age-group, in 

particular, to spend time together after so 

much isolation in the last two years.  Parents 

are eager to have their children involved in 

activities, she says, rather than home alone 

on screens.  Currently the middle school 

students return by bus to the elementary 

schools, but Catlin hopes to provide 

programming that is more specific to the 

age group.

“We are all about having fun.  We do include 

educational aspects, but focus on the 

importance of learning, or relearning in 

the current times, to interact with friends 

in a positive manner.  We are committed 

to taking these next steps together,” Catlin 

says, noting that financial constraints are still 

impacting a large number of families.  

“The need is still out there.  Families are still 

recovering. Some were laid off and even 

after returning to the workplace, continue 

to have difficulty making ends meet.  Of 

course, making sure their children are safe is 

their top priority.  We try to alleviate as much 

stress from this difficult situation as we 

can by providing a safe, nurturing childcare 

program for their children.”

The Meoli family is one such family that has 

been helped through tuition assistance.  

Michele Meoli works and is attending an 

accelerated nursing program, while her 

husband works two jobs, but childcare for 

three young children is a huge expense.  

“There are honestly no words to express how 

grateful we are to everyone who has been 

part of this journey,” Meoli says. “To know 

that my kids are safe, enriched, and happy 

is all I could ever ask for.  Every chance I 

get, I tell people about the generosity of my 

community; how lucky we are to be part of it 

and how I will forever give back in thanks for 

what we have been given.”

Children from the Guilford Before and After School Care Program.
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Anyone can recognize and reward success, 

but David and Amy Jaffe have made it 

their mission to recognize and encourage 

potential, particularly when it might 

otherwise be eclipsed by circumstance.  

Since the Jaffes first moved to Guilford in 

1974, they have made community service and 

local philanthropy part of their lives.  They 

have a particular affinity for projects and 

people whom they believe can thrive with 

just a bit of support.  

For years, the Jaffes have supported Guilford 

A Better Chance (ABC) and the ABC 

Educational Fund of The Guilford Foundation 

(TGF).  Guilford ABC invites talented and 

intelligent young women of color from 

under-served communities to live in the 

community and attend Guilford High School. 

Guilford ABC aims to mitigate the impact of 

the geographic and economic divide that 

often compromises educational and career 

opportunity in this country.  The national 

ABC program, founded in 1963, originally 

worked only with independent boarding 

schools.  But in 1974, shortly after David and 

Amy settled in Guilford, the town became 

one of the communities to welcome these 

high potential students to its public school 

and the Jaffes became one of the first host 

families.  Today, Guilford ABC students live 

together in a small supervised group home, 

attend Guilford High School and visit with 

host families one weekend a month.  TGF’s 

ABC Educational Fund provides stipends for 

all four years of college to program graduates.

In 2018, David and Amy established their first 

named TGF fund, the Jaffe Scholarship  Fund. 

The annual award will provide $5,000 a year

DONOR

David and Amy Jaffe: 
Helping People Realize Their Potential

for four years to a Guilford High School 

graduate who will be the first in his or 

her family to pursue a post-secondary 

education.  Many colleges strive to attract 

and enroll such first-generation students, 

but the incidentals of technology, books, 

supplies and travel often come as an 

unpleasant surprise to families who have 

not previously been through the college 

experience.  The Jaffes’ scholarship aims 

to help students with those essential, non-

tuition expenses.  This year’s recipient is 

Tessa Dahlberg.

The Jaffes’ commitment to helping people 

realize their potential is not limited to 

young students. Amy Jaffe was among 

the founders and early supporters of the 

Women & Family Life Center (W&FLC) in 

the late 1980s and early 1990s.  

The W&FLC helps women and families to 

face challenges and transitions in their 

lives with strength and confidence.  It 

endeavors to empower women across the 

shoreline to find the education, resources 

and support they need in times of crisis or 

transition in a safe, supportive community.  

In recent years, W&FLC has expanded to 

provide programming that encourages 

independence, wellness, leadership, self-

esteem and healthy relationships for 

women and girls.  

In 2021, the Jaffes established another TGF 

fund, the Amy D. Jaffe Fund for the Benefit 

of the Emergency Discretionary Fund at 

the Women & Family Life Center.  In doing 

so, David Jaffe explains, they recognize 

that so many families struggle with daily 

expenses. For example, an unexpected cost 

like “a couple of flat tires” can constitute 

an emergency that prevents someone 

from school or work and derails them from 

fulfilling their potential.  

Liza Janssen Petra, Executive Director of 

TGF, explains the mission of the Emergency 

Discretionary Fund is to help families who 

have experienced an emergency or disaster.  

“This permanent legacy fund ensures that 

resources will exist forever to support the 

emergent need of women and families in 

crisis.”

 

David and Amy Jaffe have a 

particular affinity for projects and 

people whom they believe can 

thrive with just a bit of support.  
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Anyone who shakes their head in concern 

about “kids today” need look no further 

than the Youth Advisory Group of The 

Guilford Foundation (TGF) for a healthy dose 

of optimism and confidence in the next 

generation.  With just a little bit of seed money 

and guidance, the Youth Advisory Group (YAG) 

has overseen the dissemination of more than 

75 grants over the last 11 years in support of 

youth in their community.  They have awarded 

a total of $120,000, supporting back-to-school 

backpack and school supply drives, Guilford 

Before & After Care programs, summer 

programs at the library and the Women & 

Family Life Center, among other things. 

YAG was the brainchild of former TGF 

chairman Tim Geelan and Al Jacobs, then 

advisor to Guilford High School’s Interact Club 

(a youth chapter of Rotary Club International).  

TGF set aside $5,000 and challenged the 

Interact members to raise $5,000 and solicit 

grant applications for things that were 

important to young people.  The club’s tag 

sales, car washes, pancake breakfasts and 

holiday luminary sales have become famous 

and the community has rallied behind the 

initiative that puts students in the lead.  

Twelve students make up YAG, with new 

members being chosen each year from 

among active Interact members.  Two co-

chairs — one junior and one senior — are 

elected to two-year terms in order to ensure 

continuity from year to year.  Jacobs and 

Pat DeChiara, a former YAG mom, continue 

to serve as advisors although both of their 

children have long-since graduated.  

“We’re advisors, but we’re really just 

witnesses.  They are making the decisions,” 

DeChiara explains.  She says the young 

people are very discerning and not at all 

spendthrift.  Where they have raised more 

than they have awarded and with the help 

of designated gifts to the TGF annual drive, 

they have grown their endowed fund to 

over $55,000.  In addition, the YAG reviews 

requests for another TGF fund, the Guilford 

Institute Fund, specifically for projects at 

Guilford High School.  

Like many students who join the Interact 

Club, YAG co-chairs Hana Greif ’22 and 

Gigi Meneo ’23 already had interest in 

community service.  But they say being part 

of YAG has expanded what they thought  

they could do, pushed them outside of their 

comfort zones, and given them valuable 

experience interacting with adults outside 

of the school setting, writing and reading 

grant applications, and learning about their 

community.  Hana was a sophomore and 

new member of YAG when the Covid-19 

pandemic began to curtail fundraising  and 

create new burdens for so many in the 

community.  YAG awarded $4500 to Covid-19 

relief efforts in Guilford.  

They helped fund assistance programs for 

families and new trail signage as they saw 

families spending more time outside during 

the pandemic. “It felt good in the midst of 

this uncontrollable thing that was going on 

to realize this is something we could do to 

exert some control over the situation,” Hana 

says.  

Gigi, who will move into the senior co-

chair position in the next school year, is 

particularly proud of the decision to award a 

Guilford Institute Fund grant to the Guilford 

Youth Feminist Alliance and the Period 

Project.  The grant allowed Guilford High 

to install dispensers in the bathrooms to 

provide free feminine hygiene products.  

PARTNER

Kids Today:
They are acutely aware of their 

privilege and they want to support 

others who don’t have the same.  

Youth Advisory Group of The Guilford Foundation
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“It’s cool to see that, every time I go in a 

bathroom at school, to have that concrete 

reminder that we did that,” Gigi reveals.   

DeChiara and Jacobs find working with 

the high school to be positively uplifting.  

Their conviction to help and their earnest 

consideration of the needs in their 

community point to a generation that is 

aware and open-hearted enough to make 

positive changes in the world around them. 

“They are acutely aware of their privilege and 

they want to support others who don’t have 

the same.  This experience expands their 

knowledge of the world; they become more 

familiar with all of the entities and agencies 

that support people in town,” DeChiara says.  

“They are our future leaders and it is quite 

impressive to see them in action.”

Liza Janssen Petra, Executive Director, with Board members and 

graduate Lauren Cyrus at the 2021 graduation party for the seniors 

of Guilford A Better Chance Program.
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COMMUNITY NURSERY
SCHOOL

benefitted from the creation
of outdoor art space

250 children

GUILFORD PERFORMING
ARTS FESTIVAL, INC.

6 world premieres
1000 audience members

56 performers
450 artist talkbacks 

280 Workshop students

COMMUNITY
DINING ROOM

2000 meals

THE DUDLEY FOUNDATION
THE DUDLEY FARM MUSEUM

500 visitors
for docent led tours

GUILFORD GARDEN CLUB

10 trees planted
GUILFORD 

AGRICULTURAL SOCIETY

Reopened the Guilford Fair

THE CONNECTICUT
HOSPICE, INC.

2,500
COVID-19 vaccinations 

administered

THE SONGSTRONG
SANCTUARY

15 children
participated in 
Equine Therapy

LIFELINX CORPORATION

provided to adults in 
substance abuse recovery

CLIFFORD W. BEERS 
GUIDANCE CLINIC

residents benefitted 
from Outpatient Mental 

Health Clinic Services

66 Guilford

SPECIAL OLYMPICS
CONNECTICUT

30 athletes
participated in the 2021 Unified 

Sports Fall Festival through 
subsidized registration fees 

CAMP HAZEN

24 campers
from Guilford received

financial assistance

LEGACY THEATRE

4,200 attendees
enjoyed performances

safely during the
COVID-19 pandemic 

WOMEN & FAMILY
LIFE CENTER

166 residents
of Guilford were 

served by the Guided
Assistance Program

GUILFORD CENTER
FOR CHILDREN

2 students
received scholarships 

prepared and served

GUILFORD 
PRESERVATION ALLIANCE 

Welcome to Guilford
signs installed

25 vendors/400 shoppers
Farmers Market:

327 rides 

6

GUILFORD
SOCIAL SERVICES

61 children
of school age received shoe 

and haircut certificates, 
backpacks and lunchboxes

2021 BY THE NUMBERS 



1716

GRANT AWARDS

The Guilford Foundation (TGF) is pleased to announce that it committed $268,754 for 

initiatives and organizations serving our community in 2021. This reflects 27 grants made 

through our competitive grant making process, 3 emergent grants, 6 donor advised 

awards, 29 scholarship awards, and 15 grants from designated funds for local organizations, 

as well as additional investments in TGF-driven leadership initiatives.

$1,000	 Legacy Theatre to support COVID-19 
Control and Prevention Safety Protocols.
	
$1,500 Guilford Preservation Alliance to support 
the installation of “Welcome to Guilford” signage 
project.  

$1,500 Shoreline Arts Alliance to support the 
new program initiative, “Expressions in Art,” a 
creative arts community support group for high 
school students.

$1,500 Guilford Keeping Society for the 
restoration of the Balestracci-Hoff Barn to allow 
woodworking shop exhibits and workshops. 

$1,500 Special Olympics Connecticut to cover 
the cost of purchasing/replacing equipment, 
covering registration fees, and paying for 
transportation to events.

$1,500 Leadership Initiatives including 
scholarships for non-profit leaders to attend 
professional development opportunities. 

$1,750	 Guilford Interfaith Ministries to upgrade 
their office technology.

$2,400 Guilford Garden Club to support the 
planting of trees in Guilford. 

$2,500 The Dudley Foundation for general 
operating expenses due to the loss of income 
during COVID-19. 

$2,500 Guilford Social Services to support the 
Back-to-School Program 2021, which provides 
school-aged children in Guilford the necessary 
funds to purchase supplies for the upcoming 
school year. 

$2,500 Friends of the Guilford Free Library 
for the rental cost of tents and tables for the 
Guilford Free Library annual fund-raising Fall 
Book Sale.

$2,500 Lifelinx Corporation to support 
transportation services during the pandemic 
for residents struggling with addiction. 

$2,500 Starship Dance Theater & Company to 
support the production of The Magic Toyshop.  

$2,951 Guilford Institute Fund Grants as 
recommended by the Youth Advisory Group, 
to support out-of-budget initiatives at Guilford 
High School. 

$3,000 SARAH Foundation to support general 
operating expenses due to the loss of income 
during COVID-19.

$5,000 Guilford Performing Arts Festival for 
performances and community talkbacks by local 
artists.

$5,000 Community Dining Room for general 
operating expenses for ongoing meal service 
programs.

$5,000 Guilford A Better Chance for general 
operating expenses due to the impact of 
COVID-19 on learning and safety protocols. 

$5,000 Guilford Free Library for the “Writing 
Injustice Discussion” Series.	

$5,000 Community Nursery School for the 
enhancement of outdoor learning spaces.	
 
$5,000 The Connecticut Hospice for COVID-19 
Vaccination Clinics.	

$5,000 Clifford W. Beers Guidance Clinic for 
trauma-informed, non-reimbursable case 
management and care coordination services for 
Guilford children and families. 
	
$5,000 Guilford Center for Children to support 
tuition assistance.

$5,000 The SongStrong Sanctuary to support 
the SongStrong Equine Therapy Program 
providing therapy for traumatized youth, adults, 
families, and veterans. 

$5,000 Camp Hazen YMCA for financial 
assistance to Guilford campers. 	

$5,000 Shoreline Interfaith Resettlement to 
support the community sponsorship of an 
Afghan refugee family.  

$5,500 Shoreline Chamber of Commerce for 
general operating expenses due to the loss of 
income during COVID-19.

$5,950 Sponsorships of local events and 
organizations.

$7,500 Guilford Lakes Elementary Parent 
Teacher Organization to support the 
construction of an All-Access Preschool 
Playground at Guilford Lakes Elementary. 

$7,500 Guilford Agricultural Society for the 
purchase and implementation of COVID-19 

safety protocols for the safe re-opening the 
Guilford Fair.

$8,000 in Grants from Donor Advised funds to 
Chapel Haven Schleifer Center, Murphy’s Paw 
Animal Rescue, All the King’s Horses, The Cove 
Center for Grieving Children, and  Shoreline 
Interfaith Resettlement.

$10,000 Guilford Before and After School 
Care Program to support tuition assistance for 
families in need. 

$10,000 Guilford Art Center for general 
operating expenses due to the loss of income 
during COVID-19.

$11,588 Youth Advisory Group (YAG) grants 
to the Community Dining Room, Guilford 
Before and After School Care, Guilford Center 
for Children, Guilford Youth & Family Services, 
Guilford Land Conservation, and Women and 
Family Life Center. 

$19,200 Menunkatuck Audubon Society to 
support a water quality monitoring project on 
the East River.

$23,566 Designated Grants to Guilford Food 
Bank, St. George Food Pantry, Guilford Art 
Center, Guilford Interfaith Volunteers, The 
Guilford Foundation, Guilford Social Services, 
Women & Family Life Center, VNA Community 
Healthcare, Guilford Agricultural Society, Guilford 
Community Fund, Guilford Free Library, Guilford 
Preservation Alliance.

$25,000 Women & Family Life Center to 
expand and improve the Guided Assistance 
Program. 	
	
$47,950 Scholarship Grants to 28 graduates of 
Guilford High School and 1 graduate from the 
Sound School.

Competitive Grants are awarded to qualified non-profit and government 

agencies serving the town of Guilford. For more information and the 

application form, visit our website: www.guilfordfoundation.org.
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Despite the challenging environment of the 

past two years, the Guilford community and 

The Guilford Foundation (TGF) continued 

to provide the critical support needed to 

address the urgent needs resulting from the 

pandemic. Thanks to your support, TGF was 

able to positively impact the quality of life 

in our special town during an unimaginably 

challenging time. 

TGF takes the stewardship of the assets 

entrusted to it very seriously and is pleased 

to report that assets increased by nearly 

15% for the most recent fiscal year (F2020-

21) to nearly $6.2 million, a highwater 

mark for TGF’s portfolio.  Contributions in 

2020 were meaningfully impacted by the 

largest single donation in TGF’s history and 

the community’s strong support of TGF’s 

COVID19 Emergency Response Fund.  While 

2021 contributions of $942,000 were behind 

last year, the overwhelming support from 

the community, represented the second 

largest contribution amount in TGF’s history, 

demonstrating the confidence donors have 

in TGF’s ability to make a difference.  

This increase in assets helped TGF respond 

to the many needs in our community by 

distributing more than $272,000, the largest 

total grants amount ever made by TGF.   

To provide historic context, as recently as 

2017 (just 5 years ago), TGF’s total assets 

were $2.48 Million.  Our larger asset base has 

enabled TGF to triple the amount of grants 

to the local community.  Of course, none of 

this would be possible without the incredible 

donor support the local community provides 

TGF.  Donor support was remarkably strong 

in 2021 (the second largest year on record) 

and an incredible 2.5 times what TGF 

received in 2017.  We believe this longer 

term view demonstrates the impact your 

continued support has had over the years.

Key financial Indicators are extracted from annual 

financial statements and exclude inter-fund gifts 

and grants. A copy of our Form 990 is available 

upon request.  Our Finance Committee works with 

the investment professionals at the Community 

Foundation for Greater New Haven (“CFGNH”) to 

preserve and grow our endowment. TGF’s individual 

funds are pooled and invested in a diversified portfolio 

managed by CFGNH.

AS OF JANUARY 31		  2022			   2021 			   % CHANGE 

Total Assets			   $6,187,611		  $5,388,992		  15%

Total Contributions		 $942,853		  $1,602.390		  -41%

Total Grants			   $272,271		  $271,237*		  0.4% 

2021 FINANCIAL HIGHLIGHTS

*COVID-19 Fund grants represent $138,083 of this total

2021 Board of Directors 
Peter Barrett, Chair 
Linda Weber, Vice Chair
John Hyman, Treasurer
Deidre Jacob, Secretary
Stephanie Little Brown
Sarah Bishop DellaVentura
Ashley Fernandez
Betsy Gribble
Christopher M. Hodgson
Judith Meyers
Maggie Moffett
Andrew Page
Matthew Peterson
Jeffrey Rice
Alexander Sulpasso

Liza Janssen Petra, 
Executive Director
Jennifer Mullett, 
Program Director
Laima Nora, Bookkeeper

Ambassadors
Deb Abildsoe
Jock Akin
Sharon Barrett
Jeffrey Beatty
Jonathan Bishop
Maryann Bracken
John Crawford
Frank DePino
John Dillon
Kyle Eagleson
Andrew Eder
Pamela Ellman
Christine Fappiano
Tony Fappiano
Dan Fisher
Charles Frey
Timothy Geelan 

John D. Gillespie
Norma S. Ginz
Joe Goldberg
Robert Hartmann
Richard Hersh
William “Bo” Huhn
Allen Jacobs
Roger Joyce
Annie Garcia Kaplan
Mary Jo Kestner
Wendy Kravitz
Kate Lee 
Lawrence Leete
Delaney Lundberg
Richard Madonna
James Mancini
Rick Mayer
Robert McCoole
Michael McNiff
Michael Mikolay
Chris Moore
Laura Page
Stephen Page
Tom Pinchbeck
Helen Rizzo
Sandra Ruoff
Meghan Scanlon
Irving Schloss
Ralph Schoemann
Edward Seibert
Joan Shrewsbury
Brendan Smith
Pam Stoddard
Katie Tuttle
Jan Walzer
Kathleen White
Katherine Wiltshire

Youth Advisory Group
2021-2022 
Hana Greif, Senior Chair
Gigi Meneo, Junior Chair
Leila Ruser, Secretary
Ryan Lunch, Treasurer
Moira McGovern
Francesca Meneo
Juliana Fleischer
Nolan Stankewich
Claire Mikolay
Matt Whaley

2020-2021
Kiera Stankewich, Senior Chair
Hana Greif, Junior Chair 
Sophia Ruser, Secretary
Janna Ellman, Treasurer
Madden Cunningham
Sydney Cunningham
Sadie Davidson
Ryan Lynch
Moira McGovern
Francesca Meneo
Gigi Meneo
Leila Ruser
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$10,000 AND UP
Anonymous
Anonymous
Karen & Terry Bergantino
Barbara Bishop
Lawrence Dowler
Eileen & Andrew Eder
Ann & Daniel Fisher
Guilford Savings Bank
Merri & John Hyman
Robert Jaeger
Amy & David Jaffe
Connie & Roger Joyce
Delaney & W. Bruce Lundberg
Roslyn Meyer
Helen Pedersen- Keiser & 
	 Robert Keiser
Joan & Barry Richter
Mary Stevens & Jock Akin
White Mountains Advisors LLC 

$5,000 TO $10,000
Bishop’s Orchards 
Bryan Blake
Carlyn Clement & 
	 Christopher Kaufman

Connie & Peter Dickinson
Pamela & Jonathan Ellman
Cindy & Joe Goldberg
Lynne Hyman & 
	 Caird Forbes-Cockell
Martha & Terry Maguire
Judith Meyers & Richard Hersh
Mal Rudner
Jan Walzer & David Etzel
Kathleen White

$2,000 TO $4,999
Melanie Barocas & Rick Mayer  
Jean & Peter Barrett
Diane Beemer
Blackbaud Giving Fund
Ilona & Richard Fucci
Melissa & Timothy Geelan
Gwendolyn Gunn & 
	 Norman Marshall
David Knapp
Wendy Kravitz
Kate & William Lee
Paul Looney
Melissa & Andrew Page
Solange & Ralph Schipani

Robin Spath
Linda & Jeffrey Weber
$1,000 TO $1,999
Anonymous
Barbara & Chip Angle
Carol Bailey & Laurie Desmet
Stuart Baldwin & Matt Casper
Alexander Banker
Benevity Community Impact  Fund
Jane & Charles Bishop
Debbie & Keith Bishop
Maryann & Michael Bracken
Layna & Peter Cain
Karen & Robert Davidson
Dorothea Flink
Betsy Gribble & Doug Baldwin
Dana & Jim Ian
Kristine & Ray Iglesias
Al Jacobs
Noemi & Theodore Kearns
Carol & Robert Lyons
Juliette McSweet
Elisa & David Milano
Laura Page & Richard Beatty
Julie Paquette & Derek Steinbacher
Carol & Lawrence Rizzolo

Snave Foundation
Sandra & Parry Spahr
Ellen & Mark Warner
Mara & Rich Weissmann
Jana & Jonathan Wuerth

$500 TO $999
Arthur Murray Dance Center of 		
	 Guilford
William Aseltyne
Bob Bailey
Ruthann & David Beckerman
Shauvan & Edward Bennett
Pamela & Stephen Besse
Community Foundation for Greater 	
	 New Haven 
Patricia & Keith Cunningham
Shan & Ronald Cyr
Emily & David Davison
Christine & Anthony Fappiano
Ashley & Salvatore Fernandez
Allison & Josh Geballe
Simone & Brian Gell
Guilford Funeral Home
Elizabeth Hadley
Paul Hermes
Jean & Norbert Herzog
Christopher Hodgson
Lynn & Kenneth Horton
Susan Jacobson & David Moskovitz
Mary Jo Kestner & Russ Campaigne
Patricia & Lawrence Leete
Kathy & Gary MacElhiney
The Marketplace at Guilford Food 	
	 Center
Brandy & Scott Markovich
Cindy & Robert McNamara
Pam & Doug Miller
Kari & Eric Mull
Whitney & Matt Peterson
Diane & Guido Petra
Mary Jane Potter
Barbara & Gerun Riley
Helen & Marco Rizzo

Bonnie & Jonathan Rothberg
Carol Schaller
Mary Scheimann & Whit Iglehart
Larry Schwartz
Andrea & Mark Sklar
Anne & Kevin Waehner
Noreen & Charles Wolleben
Ann & John Zaaijer

$250 TO $499
Marie Landry & Peter Aronson
Nancy & Ronald Bailey
Mary Beeman
Bridget & Roger Berman
Kimberly Bishop & Scott VanPatten
Nancy & Jonathan Bishop
Nona & Kent Bloomer
Kate & William Bloss
Nancy & Robert Cairns
Joann & Richard Carson
Anita Catardi
Julia Chaffe & Aric Isaacs 
Andrea Collingwood & John Kelly
Maureen & George Collins
Catherine & John Crawford
Jen & John Cruet
Judy & Richard Davies
Joseph Duro
Carrie & Lou Federici
Marie Fourteau
William Fusco
Bonnie Garmisa & Tom Pinchbeck
Caitlin Garzi & The Dalton Family
Lisa Gray & Alan Organschi
Guilford Agricultural Society
Lynne & Henry Healy
Caroline Herrick & Theodore Sands
Martha Howard & Neil Schultes
Anne & Edward Huguenel
Susan Kashaf & Christopher Ruser
Barbara Kiesel
Tricia & Timothy Kish
Maria Krisch
David Leach

Stephanie Lennon
Deborah & Dom Leone
Marianne Lochthofen
Alice & J Thomas Macy
Larry & Linda Mandarino 
Lisa & Bernie Spensieri Mandarino
Carolyn Matthes
Amy McCauley
Merck Foundation
Patty Ann & Ed Meyer
Jamie & Michael Mikolay
Michele Millham
Maggie & Tom Moffett
Susan & George Morriss
David North
Ann & Stephen Page
Shaun Paisley & Douglas Nejaime
Palumbo’s Automotive Unlimited
Elizabeth & Stanton Robison
Michele & William Rosa
Ellen Rosand
Joan & Ralph Schoemann
Shoreline Real Estate Company
Meg Smith & Peter Hawes
Shawn & Jerry Smith
Sandy Springer & Craig Gunderson
Robert Stanko
Elsa Stone & Steven Wolfson
Susan & Peter Tattersall
TEC Landscape Design, Inc.
United Way of Greater New Haven
Marianne & Robert Valley
Judith & Stephen Vance
Village Greene Gardens
Eleanor & Joseph Weissberg
Ulrika & John Wettlaufer
Pamela & Buck Wilson
Robert Yaro

$100 TO $249
Barbara & Roger Adams
Anne & George Aghajanian
Jennifer Alexander
Sarah & Cameron Alexander

DONORS

We extend our deepest gratitude to the following individuals, 
businesses and foundations who made financial contributions 

to TGF from February 1, 2021 to January 31, 2022.
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Ambrosino-Weinzimer Family
Abigail Apuzzo
Nancy Arnold
Linda Balestracci
Kathleen & Christopher Balestracci
Virginia & Charles Baltay
Mary & Roger Barnes
Mandy & James Bonz
Kathleen & Alan Brooks
Marcia & TR Brysh
Rula & Peter Burrow
Jeffrey Burt
Claudia Buzzi & Pietro DeCamilli
Bronach & Geoffrey Bye
Cindy & George Caligan
Helen & David Carlson
Linda Carr
Celia & William Carroll
Barbara Caruso
Peter & Bev Castrichini
Caroline Chandler
Shannon Clarkson
Dorothy & Eugene Colonese
Maureen Corcoran & 
	 Zeno Chicarilli
Ellen Cordes & Harry Haskell
Sean & Georgia Cosgrove
Jackie & Tom Cost
Patricia DeChiara & 
	 James Goodridge
John Dillon
Catherine & Phil Dinauer
Jacqueline & Millard Dorwin
Joan Downey
Christine & Louis Drago
Sharon & Michael Durham
Cynthia Dwyer
Peggy & John Elefteriades
Gail Etter
Tara Fappiano
Robert Feinn
Frank’s Package Store
Carol Lee & Horace French
Connie Frontis & Neil Brockwehl
B. Christopher Galvin

Laura & Adam Gilbert
Robert Gillie
Shirley Girioni
Sandy & Eric Glover
Anne & Jeffrey Godsey
Karen & Phil Goldberg
Dana Grajauskas
Louise & Henry Graver
Lynn & Cliff Gurnham
Heather Hackley
Peter Halley
Jane & Thomas Hanson
Lee & Robert Harrison
Eleanor & Robert Hartmann
Cynthia Hirni & Robert Raines
Alexander Hoffman
Amy Hopkins
Yvette & Richard Howard
Wendy & Frank Ifkovic
Michaele Imbrogno
Linda Kelly
Pam & Gary Knowles
Leslie & Harlan Krumholz
Clare & James Landon
League of Women Voters of the 
	 East Shore
Mary Alice Lee
Marie & Leighton Lee
Rusne & Jonas Lieponis
Carol & Ralph Linsley
Wanda & Horace Little
Lindalea Ludwick
Peter Lufler
Monica & William Lynders
John Maratea
Michele Martin
Marybeth Marx
Erin & John McCallum
Paula & Gregory McCarthy
Jamie & Tom McCauley
Sue & Brian McGlone
Bryan Meriam
Mary & Charles Miller
Irene Millet
Mary Jane Minkin & Steven Pincus

Athar Mirkatuli
Richard Misenti
Linda Moleski
Maura Mongelli
Robert Morrison 
Jennifer & Craig Mullett
Joanne & Ronald Nault
Linda Nickerson
Elizabeth & David Nowak
Catherine & James O’Keefe
Rabbi Stacy Offner & 
	 Nancy Abramson
Peter & Bobbe Otis
Jennifer Paczkowski
Toni & Peter Page
H. Logan Page
Deborah & Charlie Peluse
Liza Janssen Petra & Noel Petra
Brigitte Peucker & Paul Fry
Pfizer Foundation Matching Gifts 	
	 Program
Harriet & Ken Rosen
Sandra Ruoff
Meg Rydell & Harry Aslanian
Amy Schiess
Karen Scialabba
Jeanneen Shaw
Joan Shrewsbury
Margaret & Kent Smith
J. Philip Smyth
Stephanie Spangler & 
	 Robert Shulman
Lisa & Jerome Speltz
Ann Street & Ted Zuse
Brenda & Anthony Suraci
Lynne Tirrell & Timothy Sperry
Linda & Lee Titus
Patricia Turner & Thomas Jensen
Howard Tuttle
MaryAnn & Anthony Valentino
Nancy & David Valley
Garth Varian
Mary Von Herrmann & 
	 David Funkhouser
Wendy & Rex Walden

Linda Waldman & Howard Sommer
Cheryl & Jeffrey Weisberg
Sandy & Richard Whelan
Linda & George Wilson
Alyson & Jeff Zeitlin

UP TO $99
AmazonSmile Foundation
Joan Ames
Brian Andrus
Sylvia & Laurence Appleton
Linda & Michael Balzano
Susan Baserga
Patti Biller & Richard Halperin
Thomas Black
Susan & Lawrence Bonora
Ann Bradley
Gloria & Robert Bradley
H. Benjamin Bullard
Georgeanne Campaigne
Martin Carbone
Pamela Carley & Lawrence Zukoff
Robin & Robert Charney
Christine & Howard Cohen
John & Nancy Cooney
Cynthia & David Damer
Tammy DeFrancesco
Marianne & Ronald DeMartino
Deborah & Thomas DeMusis
Andrea Dickey
Lois Dudley
Raymond Dudley
Linda Duncan
Anna Dwyer
EATON
Ellen & Michael Ebert
Susan & Barry Egan
Ann & Red Erda
Richard Forest & Valerie Kilmartin
Robin & Tony Gangemi
Warren Gohsler
Mitch Goldblatt
Amy Goldfarb
Karen Grimmell & William Joughin
Cheryl & Will Hagner

Thomas Hirsch
Roxanne & Milton Ignatius
Marcia & Robert Jacoby
Terri Joines
Anne & Enrique Juncadella
Shanta & Cyrus Kapadia
Clare & James Keefe
James Kenefick
Karen Klugman
Donald Knapp & John Knapp
Judith & Vaughn Knowles
Susan & Tony Leonard
Catherine Leonardi-Genera
Eileen Limoncelli
Teri & Bruce Linkov
Stephanie Little Brown
Ninette & Philip Long
Denise & Michael Loyd
Carolyn Marlowe
Nancy & David Mathews
Theresa & Rick Maynard
Carolyn McNally
Ruth & Newton Mead
Carolyn Milazzo & Stephen Murphy
Dana Nelson
Joanna & Lawrence Noble
Joe Nugent
Estelle & Paul Nussbaum
Gail & Eugene O’Leary
Pamela Orton
Elizabeth Pasieka
Abby Patrizio
Inge Lise Pauzano
Linda & Randy Perham
Maria & Brian Phelps
Carolyn & Russell Pierson
Helen & Richard Pignone
Maryann Pillartz
Mary & Ron Repetti
Barbara & John Resino
Patricia Ruser
Lori Ruser
Patricia & Peter Russell
Sheri Scully & Jon Rubin
Winifred & Edward Seibert

Susan Shackford
Sarah Shrewsbury
Alfonzo Sirica
Gail & Roy Smith
Paula & Morrell Smith
Veronica Soell
Susan & Walter Spigelman
Amelia Tarantino
Janice Teft
Jennifer & Andrew Tucci
Roger Tucker
Mark Vaccaro
Linda & Alfred Vigorito
Peter Visco
Alma & Russell Waldo
Nancy Wardell
Linda & Clint Westgard
Sara & Joseph Woolston
Annette & Robert Zettergren

We worked carefully to ensure the complete-

ness and accuracy of this list. We apologize 

for any mistakes, and ask that you contact 

Liza Janssen Petra at (203) 640-4049 or 

lpetra@guilfordfoundation.org to correct any 

inconsistencies.
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THANK YOU


